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Primates in Peril Christoph Schwitzer 2017-11-15 Every two years we produce
this report of the World's 25 Most Endangered Primates compiled from
primatologists attending the International Primatological Society Congress.
The Intelligent Woman's Guide to Socialism and Capitalism Bernard Shaw 1984
With great wit and forcefulness, Shaw here presents the conditions under which
he thought the world could look forward to the future with hope. This book sets
out most completely Shaw's indictment of capitalism as the source of both
domestic injustice and international enmity, and his arguments for a socialist
egalitarian society as the only society assured a healthy future.
Birds of Central America Andrew C. Vallely 2018-10-16 The first comprehensive
field guide to the birds of Central America Birds of Central America is the
first comprehensive field guide to the avifauna of the entire region, including
Belize, Guatemala, Honduras, El Salvador, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, and Panama.
Handy and compact, the book presents text and illustrations for nearly 1,200
resident and migrant species, and information on all rare vagrants. Two hundred
sixty detailed plates on convenient facing-page spreads depict differing ages
and sexes for each species, with a special focus on geographic variation. The
guide also contains up-to-date range maps and concise notes on distribution,
habitat, behavior, and voice. An introduction provides a brief overview of the
region’s landscape, climate, and biogeography. The culmination of more than a
decade of research and field experience, Birds of Central America is an
indispensable resource for all those interested in the bird life of this part
of the world. Detailed information on the entire avifauna of Central America
260 beautiful color plates Range maps, text, and illustrations presented on
convenient facing-page spreads Up-to-date notes on distribution supported by an
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extensive bibliography Special focus on geographic variation of bird species
Impact Evaluation in Practice, Second Edition Paul J. Gertler 2016-09-12 The
second edition of the Impact Evaluation in Practice handbook is a comprehensive
and accessible introduction to impact evaluation for policy makers and
development practitioners. First published in 2011, it has been used widely
across the development and academic communities. The book incorporates realworld examples to present practical guidelines for designing and implementing
impact evaluations. Readers will gain an understanding of impact evaluations
and the best ways to use them to design evidence-based policies and programs.
The updated version covers the newest techniques for evaluating programs and
includes state-of-the-art implementation advice, as well as an expanded set of
examples and case studies that draw on recent development challenges. It also
includes new material on research ethics and partnerships to conduct impact
evaluation. The handbook is divided into four sections: Part One discusses what
to evaluate and why; Part Two presents the main impact evaluation methods; Part
Three addresses how to manage impact evaluations; Part Four reviews impact
evaluation sampling and data collection. Case studies illustrate different
applications of impact evaluations. The book links to complementary
instructional material available online, including an applied case as well as
questions and answers. The updated second edition will be a valuable resource
for the international development community, universities, and policy makers
looking to build better evidence around what works in development.
World Development Report 2020 World Bank 2019-11-19 Global value chains (GVCs)
powered the surge of international trade after 1990 and now account for almost
half of all trade. This shift enabled an unprecedented economic convergence:
poor countries grew rapidly and began to catch up with richer countries. Since
the 2008 global financial crisis, however, the growth of trade has been
sluggish and the expansion of GVCs has stalled. Meanwhile, serious threats have
emerged to the model of trade-led growth. New technologies could draw
production closer to the consumer and reduce the demand for labor. And trade
conflicts among large countries could lead to a retrenchment or a segmentation
of GVCs. World Development Report 2020: Trading for Development in the Age of
Global Value Chains examines whether there is still a path to development
through GVCs and trade. It concludes that technological change is, at this
stage, more a boon than a curse. GVCs can continue to boost growth, create
better jobs, and reduce poverty provided that developing countries implement
deeper reforms to promote GVC participation; industrial countries pursue open,
predictable policies; and all countries revive multilateral cooperation.
Yearbook of International Organizations 2009 2010 Union of International
Associates 2009-07-15 Yearbook of International Organizations is the most
comprehensive reference resource and provides current details of international
non-governmental (NGO) and intergovernmental organizations (IGO). Collected and
documented by the Union of International Associations (UIA), detailed
information on international organizations worldwide can be found here. Besides
historical and organizational information, details on activities, events or
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publications, contact details, biographies of the leading individuals as well
as the presentation of networks of organizations are included. Key features:
Most comprehensive compendium of international organizations Over 62,000
profiles of organizations with current contact details Biography profiles of
key figures in International Organizations
The Cambridge Guide to Homer Corinne Ondine Pache 2020-03-05 From its ancient
incarnation as a song to recent translations in modern languages, Homeric epic
remains an abiding source of inspiration for both scholars and artists that
transcends temporal and linguistic boundaries. The Cambridge Guide to Homer
examines the influence and meaning of Homeric poetry from its earliest form as
ancient Greek song to its current status in world literature, presenting the
information in a synthetic manner that allows the reader to gain an
understanding of the different strands of Homeric studies. The volume is
structured around three main themes: Homeric Song and Text; the Homeric World,
and Homer in the World. Each section starts with a series of 'macropedia'
essays arranged thematically that are accompanied by shorter complementary
'micropedia' articles. The Cambridge Guide to Homer thus traces the many routes
taken by Homeric epic in the ancient world and its continuing relevance in
different periods and cultures.
The Birds of Panama George Richard Angehr 2010 "This ambitious new guide is
surely the most user-friendly neotropical bird guide to date. With excellent
illustrations of every species (including migrants from the north), up-to-date
range maps alongside the illustrations, and clear and concise text, it should
be a very welcome addition to any traveler's library."---David Sibley, Sibley
Guides "Panama at last has a handy field guide that is tightly focused on
identification of its birds. Excellent distribution maps and the concise texts
of George R. Angehr, along with Robert Dean's precise artwork on facing pages,
enable birders and conservation biologists alike to confidently identify the
many and diverse species in Panama's fabulous avifauna."---Bret Whitney, Field
Guides Incorporated "A much-needed guide to one of the richest and most
interesting avifauna in the New World. I can't wait to get back to Panama with
it in my pack."---Paul R. Ehrlich, author of The Birder's Handbook.
On the Line Eric Ripert 2008-01-01 A behind-the-scenes look at the inner
workings of a top New York restaurant goes into the kitchens to capture the
everyday drama, crises, organization, and culinary expertise of Le Bernardin,
in a volume that also includes some of the institution's signature modern
French dishes.
Latin American Politics and Development 2017 For over thirty years, Latin
American Politics and Development has kept instructors and students abreast of
current affairs and changes in Latin America. Now in its ninth edition, this
definitive text has been updated throughout and features contributions from
experts in the field, including twenty new and revised chapters on Mexico,
Central America, the Caribbean, and South America. The fully updated
foundational section includes new chapters on political economy and U.S.-Latin
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American relations and covers the changing context of Latin American politics,
the pattern of historical development, political culture, interest groups and
political parties, government machinery, the role of the state and public
policy, and the struggle for democracy. In addition to detailed country-bycountry chapters, Latin American Politics and Development provides a
comprehensive regional overview.
Microplastics in fisheries and aquaculture: Food and Agriculture Organization
of the United Nations 2018-11-09 An overview of the occurrence and effects of
microplastics on aquatic organisms, with recommendations regarding seafood
safety and security, environmental risk assessment approaches and targeted
monitoring of microplastics in the environment.
Starting Strong V Transitions from Early Childhood Education and Care to
Primary Education OECD 2017-06-21 The transition from early childhood education
to primary school is a big step for all children, and a step which more and
more children are having to take. Quality transitions Should be well-prepared
and child-centred, managed by trained staff collaborating with one another, and
guided by ...
Cambridge Handbook of Organizational Project Management Shankar Sankaran
2017-05-23 In recent years, organizational project management (OPM) has emerged
as a field focused on how project, program and portfolio management practices
strategically help firms realize organizational goals. There is a compelling
need to address the totality of project-related work at the organizational
level, providing a view of organizations as a network of projects to be
coordinated among themselves, integrated by the more permanent organization,
and to move away from a focus on individual projects. This comprehensive volume
provides views from a wide range of international scholars researching OPM at a
cross-disciplinary level. It covers concepts, theories and practices from
disciplines allied to management, such as strategic management, organization
sciences and behavioural science. It will be a valuable read for scholars and
practitioners alike, who are looking to enrich their understanding of OPM and
further investigate this new phenomenon.
No Logo Naomi Klein 2000-01-15 An analysis of the invasion of our personal
lives by logo-promoting, powerful corporations combines muckraking journalism
with contemporary memoir to discuss current consumer culture
The Atmosphere and Climate of Mars Robert M. Haberle 2017-06-29 Humanity has
long been fascinated by the planet Mars. Was its climate ever conducive to
life? What is the atmosphere like today and why did it change so dramatically
over time? Eleven spacecraft have successfully flown to Mars since the Viking
mission of the 1970s and early 1980s. These orbiters, landers and rovers have
generated vast amounts of data that now span a Martian decade (roughly eighteen
years). This new volume brings together the many new ideas about the atmosphere
and climate system that have emerged, including the complex interplay of the
volatile and dust cycles, the atmosphere-surface interactions that connect them
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over time, and the diversity of the planet's environment and its complex
history. Including tutorials and explanations of complicated ideas, students,
researchers and non-specialists alike are able to use this resource to gain a
thorough and up-to-date understanding of this most Earth-like of planetary
neighbours.
A Guide to Neo-Latin Literature Victoria Moul 2017-01-16 Latin was for many
centuries the common literary language of Europe, and Latin literature of
immense range, stylistic power and social and political significance was
produced throughout Europe and beyond from the time of Petrarch (c.1400) well
into the eighteenth century. This is the first available work devoted
specifically to the enormous wealth and variety of neo-Latin literature, and
offers both essential background to the understanding of this material and
sixteen chapters by leading scholars which are devoted to individual forms.
Each contributor relates a wide range of fascinating but now little-known texts
to the handful of more familiar Latin works of the period, such as Thomas
More's Utopia, Milton's Latin poetry and the works of Petrarch and Erasmus. All
Latin is translated throughout the volume.
VOLUNTARY GUIDELINES ON NATIONAL FOREST MONITORING Food and Agriculture
Organization of the United Nations 2018-06-27 National information needs on
forests have grown considerably in recent years, evolving from forest area and
growing stock information to key aspects of sustainable forest management, such
as the role of forests in the conservation of biodiversity and the provision of
other ecosystem services. More recently, information on changes in carbon
stocks, socio-economic aspects including the contribution to livelihoods and
poverty reduction, governance and broader land use issues has become critical
for national planning.
Legacies of slavery UNESCO 2018-12-31
A Return to Cooking Eric Ripert 2009-05-01 Essays on topics ranging from the
handling of raw fish and the power of vinaigrette to the virtues of Tabasco
highlight this cookbook which features more than 125 recipes reflecting the
various seasons in four different locales.
Anarchism in Latin America Ángel J. Cappelletti 2018-02-13 The available
material in English discussing Latin American anarchism tends to be
fragmentary, country-specific, or focused on single individuals. This new
translation of Ángel Cappelletti's wide-ranging, country-by-country historical
overview of anarchism's social and political achievements in fourteen Latin
American nations is the first book-length regional history ever published in
English. With a foreword by the translator. Ángel J. Cappelletti (1927–1995)
was an Argentinian philosopher who taught at Simon Bolivar University in
Venezuela. He is the author of over forty works primarily investigating
philosophy and anarchism. Gabriel Palmer-Fernandez is Distinguished Professor
of Philosophy and Religious Studies at Youngstown State University.
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The New Handbook of Political Sociology Thomas Janoski 2020-03-05 Political
sociology is a large and expanding field with many new developments, and The
New Handbook of Political Sociology supplies the knowledge necessary to keep up
with this exciting field. Written by a distinguished group of leading scholars
in sociology, this volume provides a survey of this vibrant and growing field
in the new millennium. The Handbook presents the field in six parts: theories
of political sociology, the information and knowledge explosion, the state and
political parties, civil society and citizenship, the varieties of state
policies, and globalization and how it affects politics. Covering all subareas
of the field with both theoretical orientations and empirical studies, it
directly connects scholars with current research in the field. A total
reconceptualization of the first edition, the new handbook features nine
additional chapters and highlights the impact of the media and big data.
Peterson Field Guide To Birds Of Northern Central America Jesse Fagan
2016-11-01 A field guide to the birds of Belize, Guatemala, El Salvador, and
Honduras, abundantly illustrated and with comprehensive coverage of both
endemic and migrant birds Birding is one of the fastest-growing sectors of the
tourism industry in northern Central America, and this is the newest and best
bird field guide to this region—the first new bird guide in over ten years for
the countries of Belize, Guatemala, Honduras, and El Salvador. This guide is
far more complete than previous ones, with more than 800 species accounts,
full-color range maps, and 1,000 beautiful illustrations and behavioral
vignettes covering all species recorded in the region. This guide is designed
for birders to carry in the field, and it is a must-have for any birder who
visits the area.
GovTech Maturity Index Cem Dener 2021-10-29 Governments have been using
technology to modernize the public sector for decades. The World Bank Group
(WBG) has been a partner in this process, providing both financing and
technical assistance to facilitate countries’ digital transformation journeys
since the 1980s. The WBG launched the GovTech Initiative in 2019 to support the
latest generation of these reforms. Over the past five years, developing
countries have increasingly requested WBG support to design even more advanced
digital transformation programs. These programs will help to increase
government efficiency and improve the access to and the quality of service
delivery, provide more government-to-citizen and government-to-business
communications, enhance transparency and reduce corruption, improve governance
and oversight, and modernize core government operations. The GovTech Initiative
appropriately responds to this growing demand. The GovTech Maturity Index
(GTMI) measures the key aspects of four GovTech focus areas—supporting core
government systems, enhancing service delivery, mainstreaming citizen
engagement, and fostering GovTech enablers—and assists advisers and
practitioners in the design of new digital transformation projects. Constructed
for 198 economies using consistent data sources, the GTMI is the most
comprehensive measure of digital transformation in the public sector. Several
similar indices and indicators are available in the public domain to measure
aspects of digital government—including the United Nations e-Government
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Development Index, the WBG’s Digital Adoption Index, and the Organisation for
Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) Digital Government Index. These
indices, however, do not fully capture the aspects of emphasis in the GovTech
approach—the whole-of-government approach and citizen centricity—as key when
assessing the use of digital solutions for public sector modernization. The
GTMI is not intended to be an assessment of readiness or performance; rather,
it is intended to complement the existing tools and diagnostics by providing a
baseline and a benchmark for GovTech maturity and by offering insights to those
areas that have room for improvement. The GTMI is designed to be used by
practitioners, policy makers, and task teams involved in the design of digital
transformation strategies and individual projects, as well as by those who seek
to understand their own practices and learn from those of others.
Entertainment-Education Behind the Scenes Lauren B. Frank 2021 This Open Access
book tracks the latest trends in the theory, research, and practice of
entertainment-education, the field of communication that incorporates social
change messaging into entertaining media. Sometimes called edutainment, social
impact television, narrative persuasion, or cultural strategy, this approach to
social and behavior change communication offers new opportunities including
transmedia and digital formats. However, making media can be a chaotic process.
The realities of working in the field and the rigid structures of scholarly
evaluation often act as barriers to honest accounts of entertainment-education
practice. In this collection of essays, experienced practitioners offer unique
insight into how entertainment-education works and present a balanced view of
its potential pitfalls. This book gives readers an opportunity to learn from
the successes and mistakes of the experts, taking a behind-the-scenes look at
the business of making entertainment-education media.
The World of Organic Agriculture Minou Yussefi-Menzler 2010-09-23 The new
edition of this annual publication (previously published solely by IFOAM and
FiBL) documents recent developments in global organic agriculture. It includes
contributions from representatives of the organic sector from throughout the
world and provides comprehensive organic farming statistics that cover surface
area under organic management, numbers of farms and specific information about
commodities and land use in organic systems. The book also contains information
on the global market of the burgeoning organic sector, the latest developments
in organic certification, standards and regulations, and insights into current
status and emerging trends for organic agriculture by continent from the worlds
foremost experts. For this edition, all statistical data and regional review
chapters have been thoroughly updated. Completely new chapters on organic
agriculture in the Pacific, on the International Task Force on Harmonization
and Equivalence in Organic Agriculture and on organic aquaculture have been
added. Published with IFOAM and FiBL
The Cambridge Handbook of Morphology Andrew Hippisley 2016-11-24 The Cambridge
Handbook of Morphology describes the diversity of morphological phenomena in
the world's languages, surveying the methodologies by which these phenomena are
investigated and the theoretical interpretations that have been proposed to
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explain them. The Handbook provides morphologists with a comprehensive account
of the interlocking issues and hypotheses that drive research in morphology;
for linguists generally, it presents current thought on the interface of
morphology with other grammatical components and on the significance of
morphology for understanding language change and the psychology of language;
for students of linguistics, it is a guide to the present-day landscape of
morphological science and to the advances that have brought it to its current
state; and for readers in other fields (psychology, philosophy, computer
science, and others), it reveals just how much we know about systematic
relations of form to content in a language's words - and how much we have yet
to learn.
The State of the World's Children 2003 2002
Lonely Planet Nicaragua Lonely Planet 2016-09-01 Lonely Planet Nicaragua is
your passport to the most relevant, up-to-date advice on what to see and skip,
and what hidden discoveries await you. Kayak through Central America's largest
mangrove forest, experience life on a coffee farm, or chill out on idyllic
white-sand beaches; all with your trusted travel companion.
The Cambridge Handbook of Compliance Benjamin van Rooij 2021-05-20 Compliance
has become key to our contemporary markets, societies, and modes of governance
across a variety of public and private domains. While this has stimulated a
rich body of empirical and practical expertise on compliance, thus far, there
has been no comprehensive understanding of what compliance is or how it
influences various fields and sectors. The academic knowledge of compliance has
remained siloed along different disciplinary domains, regulatory and legal
spheres, and mechanisms and interventions. This handbook bridges these divides
to provide the first one-stop overview of what compliance is, how we can best
study it, and the core mechanisms that shape it. Written by leading experts,
chapters offer perspectives from across law, regulatory studies, management
science, criminology, economics, sociology, and psychology. This volume is the
definitive and comprehensive account of compliance.
Natural Disaster Hotspots Maxx Dilley 2005
The Cambridge Handbook of Substance and Behavioral Addictions Steve Sussman
2020-08-31 Written by leaders in the addictions field, 100 authors from six
countries, this handbook is a thoroughly comprehensive resource. Philosophical
and legal issues are addressed, while conceptual underpinnings are provided
through explanations of appetitive motivation, incentive sensitization, reward
deficiency, and behavioral economics theories. Major clinical and research
methods are clearly mapped out (e.g. MRI, behavioral economics, interview
assessments, and qualitative approaches), outlining their strengths and
weaknesses, giving the reader the tools needed to guide their research and
practice aims. The etiology of addiction at various levels of analysis is
discussed, including neurobiology, cognition, groups, culture, and environment,
which simultaneously lays out the foundations and high-level discourse to serve
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both novice and expert researchers and clinicians. Importantly, the volume
explores the prevention and treatment of such addictions as alcohol, tobacco,
novel drugs, food, gambling, sex, work, shopping, the internet, and several
seldom-investigated behaviors (e.g. love, tanning, or exercise).
The Palgrave Handbook of Wine Industry Economics Adeline Alonso Ugaglia
2019-03-15 This Palgrave Handbook offers the first international comparative
study into the efficiency of the industrial organization of the global wine
industry. Looking at several important vineyards of the main wine countries,
the contributors analyze differences in implementation and articulation of
three key stages: grape production, wine making and distribution (marketing,
selling and logistics). By examining regulations, organization theory, industry
organizational efficiency and vertical integration, up to date strategies in
the sector are presented and appraised. Which models are most efficient? What
are the most relevant factors for optimal performance? How do reputation and
governance impact the industry? Should different models co-exist within the
wine countries for global success? This comprehensive volume is essential
reading for students, researchers and professionals in the wine industry.
Low-intensity Conflict in the Third World Stephen Blank 1988 A common thread
ties together the five case studies of this book: the persistence with which
the bilateral relationship between the United States and the Soviet Union
continues to dominate American foreign and regional policies. These essays
analyze the LIC environment in Central Asia, the Middle East, Southeast Asia,
Latin America, and sub-Saharan Africa.
Petit Futé Nicaragua - Honduras - El Salvador Petit Futé, 2017-05-17
Le Bernardin Cookbook Eric Ripert 2014-06-25 Cusine from New York's four-star
seafood restaurant, Le Bernardin, is made accessible to everyone in more than
100 meticulously formulated and carefully tested recipes for all courses, from
appetizers through dessert, in this cookbook from Le Bernardin chef Eric Ripert
and owner Maguy Le Coze. The food served in Le Bernardin's beautiful dining
room is as subtle and refined as any in the world, and because fish and
shellfish are often best turned out quickly and simply, the recipes in this
book can be reproduced by any home cook. Maguy Le Coze traces the origins of Le
Bernardin's "simplicity" to her late brother, Gilbert, the restaurant's
legendary cofounder and first chef. Today, Chef Eric Ripert carries on
Gilbert's simplistic tradition with dishes such as Poached Halibut on Marinated
Vegetables, Pan-Roasted Grouper with Wild Mushrooms and Artichokes, and Grilled
Salmon with Mushroom Vinaigrette. And, of course, there are the desserts for
which Le Bernardin is also so well known--from Chocolate Millefeuille to
Honeyed Pear and Almond Cream Tarts. Essential to the experience of dining at
Le Bernardin and to the Le Bernardin Cookbook are the dynamic and charming
personalities of Maguy Le Coze and Eric Ripert, whose lively dialogue and
colorful anecdotes shine from these pages as brightly as the recipes
themselves.
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Starting Strong VI Supporting Meaningful Interactions in Early Childhood
Education and Care OECD 2021-06-28 Children’s learning, development and wellbeing are directly influenced by their daily interactions with other children,
adults, their families and the environment. This interactive process is known
as “process quality”, and leads to a key question – which policies set the best
conditions for children to experience high-quality interactions in early
childhood education and care (ECEC) settings?
World Migration Report 2020 United Nations 2019-11-27 Since 2000, IOM has been
producing world migration reports. The World Migration Report 2020, the tenth
in the world migration report series, has been produced to contribute to
increased understanding of migration throughout the world. This new edition
presents key data and information on migration as well as thematic chapters on
highly topical migration issues, and is structured to focus on two key
contributions for readers: Part I: key information on migration and migrants
(including migration-related statistics); and Part II: balanced, evidence-based
analysis of complex and emerging migration issues.
Synopsis of the Pelidnotine Scarabs (Coleoptera, Scarabaeidae, Rutelinae,
Rutelini) and Annotated Catalog of the Species and Subspecies Matthew Robert
Moore 2017
NICARAGUA - HONDURAS - EL SALVADOR 2017 Petit Futé Dominique Auzias
2017-05-03T00:00:00+02:00 Terres de volcans, de lacs et de forêts luxuriantes,
ces trois pays aujourd'hui sûrs et accueillants s'ouvrent enfin aux voyageurs
et offrent les conditions idéales d'une découverte « nature » au contact d'une
population métissée. L'esprit vagabonde entre les petits villages coloniaux
blottis dans les plantations de café, sur les rivières exubérantes de la plus
grande forêt vierge d'Amérique centrale ou le long des superbes plages de la
côte Caraïbe. Partout, l'aventure est encore possible, tandis que les
infrastructures se développent pour un plus grand confort. Des rencontres
authentiques avec des cultures indigènes, une faune et une flore abondantes,
des sites naturels d'une beauté dramatique et les meilleurs cigares du monde :
voilà un aperçu de l'étonnante richesse culturelle, naturelle et humaine de
cette région à découvrir d'urgence.
Health in the Americas, 2002 Edition Pan American Health Organization 2002
Volume I describes the health situation from a regional perspective and
contains a series of chapters that identify and analyze the most important
general, demographic, and mortality trends of the period; major determinants of
health as seen from a variety of political, social, economic, and financial
standpoints; principal trends and characteristics of the ongoing health sector
reform movement; the role of individuals and communities in promoting health;
the association between the physical environment and human living conditions;
principal diseases and health problems; the extent of human an.
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